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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Office of Business Licensing 

has extended the deadline to apply for a 

new Business License for all Persons and 

Businesses who are currently conducting 

business activity and those who intend 

to conduct business activity within the 

Pueblo of Laguan Reservation to 
 

October 1, 2024 
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